
Announcements for Friday, December 7, 2018 

- BT Basketball Carwash tomorrow at PDQ from 12-4pm!!  Come out and support the BT 

basketball program, grab some lunch and get your car washed. 

- No Hungry Holidays are looking for food donations for St. John’s County Students who may go 

hungry during the break.  Donations needed include unsweetened cereal, fruit cups, large 

peanut butter, chef Boyardee, EasyMac, saltines, and granola bars. 

- Winter Sports Athletes: Remember that your team pictures are next Wednesday the 12th. 

See the yearbook webpage for details. 

- There is only one week left to order your yearbook. Again, there is one week left to order your 

yearbook. You will regret it when you are old if you do not have one. Order this weekend 

before you forget. Extras are not ordered. Go to the yearbook webpage. 

- The BT Heart Club will be outside of the cafeteria at all three lunches today with custom Pur 

Vida Bracelets for $5 each. The donations will benefit the American Heart Association. Get 

yours while supplies last!! 

- The Spanish Club is running a Toy Drive to benefit the children and teenagers at the Betty 

Griffin shelter for Christmas, please donate a new and unwrapped toy to Ms. Echt's room. The 

toy must not be of violent nature. Please see flyers around the school for details. 

- Happily Ever After has a Giving Tree upstairs in the 9th grade building benefiting Wolfson 

Children’s Hospital.  Come and pick a tag off the tree and you will receive service hours for 

participating in our project.  We will be collecting through Monday, December 10th. 

- TODAY is the last day to donate to an animal shelter. Help some animals in need; desired 

items include dry food, toys, office supplies, and more.  See Mrs. Hughes for more information. 

 

  

 

 


